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Students of the Month 
 

Way to go Allison and Malik! 
Student  Nominated For: 

Allison Denver  Acts of kindness 
and 
responsibility. 

Malik Cornes  Hard work and 
peer support. 

 
 

May News 
 

Your students have worked 
so hard this year! To end the 
year, we will be having class 

outside on 
Fridays! Please 
make sure your 
children dress 
appropriately 

for the weather 
on these days. If 
it rains, we will 

stay inside for class time. I 
also recommend tennis 

shoes! 
We will have a great time 

applying our learning to the 
outdoors!  

 

Important Dates 
● May 4th- Art Fair 
● May 9th- Parent Day 
● May 15th-Review Day  
● May 16th-17th Finals 
● May 17th- Last Day of 

School! 
 

Featured Student 
Work 

Summer by DJ Thomas 
S​ is for sunshine. 
U​ is for ultraviolet 
rays. 
M​ is for memories. 
M​ is for mown grass. 
E​ is for easy-going. 
R​ is for relaxing. 
I love summer. It is fun. I love 
summer in the sun.  

 

A Message From Mrs. 
Cunningham 

Hello All! It is no secret our little 
geniuses are getting ready for 
Summer Break! I just wanted to let 
you all know that I have 
thoroughly enjoyed having your 
children in my classroom this 
school year. I see bright futures 
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ahead for each one of them. 
Happy Summer! 

-Mrs. Cunningham 
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